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CelebratingChinook’s Edge!Chinook’s Edge!
The joyful faces of Chinook’s Edge 

Connecting in person! The Connecting with COLT meeting with Penhold 
Elementary staff was able to take place in person, on the day COVID 

restrictions were lifted. 

Good sports - Student referee, Connor, sends phys 
ed teacher Taylor Grenier to the penalty box during 

a playful game at École Olds High School.

Hidden talents - When it’s your birthday at Beacon 
Hill Elementary School, Principal Trevor Sanche 

creates your own balloon animal!

Sacred stories - Jody Vey’s Grade 6 class at River Valley School studied 
and created their own Wampum Belts, representing their family, 

traditions, culture and themselves. 

The right stuff - Penhold Elementary was able to 
make sure all students have proper skates and 
helmets, thanks to a donation from Hockey Alberta.


